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Class 6 James P—for his big booming pirate voice! 

Class 5 Jake C—for excellent leadership skills in synchronized swimming. 

Class 4 Bert D—for working hard and the most amazing homework. 

Class 3 Daniel N—for trying really hard and making excellent progress with his sewing skills. 

Class 2 The green table—for amazing attitudes to learning and always giving 100%. 

Class 1 Seb E—for being kind and thoughtful. 

Class R  Ted W—for super carpet time participation. 

      Pupils of the Week 14/072017                          

17 July— KS1 Outing 
18 July - Upper KS2 (Y5/6) Production to Parents, 1.30pm & 6.30pm 
19 July—Yr 5 trip to Leeds Castle 
20 July - Boughton’s Got Talent 
21 July - Leavers’ Assembly 
21st July - End of Term 6 
 

Netball 

Punctuality 

Music Concerts 

Wednesday 19th July. 
3.30 
Teachers Vs Boughton netball team. 
 
Everyone is invited to come and watch our netball team take on the teach-
ers after school this Wednesday. Teachers are currently winning the series 
2-1, will the Boughton netball team draw level?  

In School Guitar Lessons with Andy Davis 

Well done to all the children who took part in 

this week’s KS2 Music Concert as well as the 

KS1 Concert, which took place on Tuesday 4th 

July. Our thanks go to the school staff, Mr Tim 

Morgan, Mr Andy Davis and Mrs Fiona Ken-

ward for their work in preparing the 

children for the performances.  

Can we remind parents/ carers that it is your responsibility to ensure that your child arrives on time for school every day. At 
our school, children are expected to arrive in school by 8.50am and the side gate is locked at 8.55am. Pupils arriving after this 
time must enter school by the main entrance and be signed in by an adult where their name and reason for lateness will be 
recorded.  “Running late” or “overslept” are not acceptable reasons for lateness. The pupil will be marked as late in the regis-
ter and this will be recorded in their individual attendance report.  Attendance registers are monitored regularly and persistent 
latecomers are noted. You may receive a request from the Headteacher to discuss your child’s late arrival at school if this is a 
recurring problem.  

Regularly arriving late at school can be embarrassing for your child and doesn’t help them start the school day in the best 
way. We would appreciate your co-operation in helping your child to develop good personal organisational habits by getting to 

school on time every day . 

Thank you. 

Would your child like to learn the guitar? Enrolling now for September. 

Please pick up an information letter from the school office or  contact Andy 
direct at: andydavisguitar@talktalk.net or 07973 680227 for more information. 

Well done to the children who played in the music concerts and the fete, you all 
performed really well. 

Dates for the Diary 

Medicines 
May we remind you to collect any medicines before the 
end of term as we will be disposing of any unclaimed  
items during the holidays. 

Boughton Pride 
The Boughton Pride trophy was awarded to  Class 3 

this week. Well done!   


